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Irvington UFSD to Administer the
​Annual School Quality Survey

May 27, 2022

Dear School Community Members,

In the Irvington Union Free School District, we know good things happen when we
partner with our community. By working together, we can prepare all our students for a
bright future and ensure our staff members’ professional success. That’s why it’s critical
we hear from you in our annual School Quality Survey.
 
The survey asks for feedback on student and academic support, safety and behavior,
school leadership, family engagement, and more. The results will help us better
understand our strengths and opportunities for improvement, so that we can work to
meet the needs of every student. In recent years, the school community’s feedback has
helped to inform local goals such as providing students feedback on learning, creating
relevance to real-life experiences and the prioritization of the District’s Strategic
Objectives including social-emotional learning and diversity, equity, and inclusion.  
 
The online survey is compatible with any computer, tablet, or smartphone. Community
members who do not have children currently enrolled in the Irvington schools can take
the survey at https://survey.k12insight.com/r/2122IrvingtonSurvey. Parents of current
students will receive an email with a link to the survey on Wednesday, June 1st. The
survey is offered in English and Spanish. Please note that all responses are strictly
confidential.

Thank you in advance for your participation, as your feedback will make a difference!

Sincerely,

Kris

Dr. Kristopher Harrison
Superintendent of Schools

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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